
February 2024 

We are currently accepting new patients on a private basis. Please call or email reception to 

book an appointment with us. 

We follow the guidance ‘National Infection Prevention and Control Manual for England’ 

Please do not come into our practice if you have any respiratory infection symptoms or any 

symptoms of measles. Please telephone or email us for advice. 

Thank you. 

 


